NTELCAN

INTELCAN WELCOMES NEW VP OF SALES AND MARKETING

Intelcan is proud to announce that John Dalrymple has recently joined the team as the Vice President of Sales
and Marketing.

A graduate of the University of Houston with a Bachelors degree in Business Administration and Marketing,
John has developed over 23 years of industry experience from various management positions held at Selex
and Thomson-SCF (Thales) and formed a track record of success in the US, France and Australia.

“We are pleased to have John as a valuable member of the Business Development Team and are confident
that with his experience and knowledge of the industry, he will play an important role in assisting Intelcan to
achieve and exceed its goals,” states Georges Ata, Chief Executive Officer.



